
Balmoral School 
needs              

Balmoral School’s PTA is a fun and community-focused 
group of parents who support the School in building 
a strong sense of community, while fundraising for 

resources which may fall outside of the school’s 
operating budget.

Email pta@balmoral.school.nz  
to join the PTA helpers  

WhatsApp group. 

 NEXT PTA MEETING 
 TUESDAY APRIL 9TH 

 EVERYONE’S INVITED!  

YOU!



BRING YOUR AFTERNOON TEA,YOUR SCOOTER, YOUR FOOTBALL

Meet other 
parents from 
your school
community at 
this casual 
meet and

mingle. Just 
come along, 
let the kids
play and get 

social.

 
IS OPEN UNTIL 6PM WEEKDAYS SO WHY NOT 
HANG OUT AT ONE OF THE PLAYGROUNDS  
AND LET THE KIDS PLAY...

STAY AND PLAY AFTER SCHOOL!!
WEDNESDAY 10TH APRIL



Te Radar
Kirsty Webeck SQ

FRIDAY 17 MAY
MT EDEN WAR MEMORIAL HALL

DOORS OPEN 6.30PM, SHOW STARTS 7.30PM

STARRING...

pta@balmoral.school.nz

$55 PER PERSON  
$440 TABLE OF 8

Mark Simmons

Ian Smith

Ben Norris

Brendhan Lovegrove

TICKETS ON
SALE NOW

Sponsored by Supported by

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScANVW5Qy0JlB4NS5aNMdWwSspAjmJU942Bl-WAKfX0IGqOEg/viewform
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